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31/03/2023  12:59:302023/0207/P INT Diana 

Nezamutinova

Greetings!

We are neighbors overseeing the development from our windows at 47 Maresfield Gardens.  We are 

concerned about the removal of the trees for the purposes of construction.  These well established trees 

provide habitat for birds, insects and act as visual barrier between properties.  If these are removed for 

construction at 26 Netherhall Gardens, then several new tall well established trees must be planted (not young 

saplings that take decades to grow, but already tall trees).  In light of the layout of the proposed development 

with several terraces at the height of or above our garages, it is even more important for the development at 

26 Netherhall Gardens to plant a visual wall made of tall well established trees to conceal the privacy of our 

windows and our lawn and the development's tenants from our view. 

We are also concerned about the quality of the retention wall between our properties.  Camden construction 

team, would you please check if the quality of the cement wall that is being installed now separating our two 

properties is made according to the current building code requirements? 

Thank you!

Kind regards,

Diana Nezamutinova
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